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CARDINAL BREAKING NEWS!

Have a Holly Jolly Christmas!

Created/Written by: Audrey Patton
Thank you to all that participated

in Golden Harvest! Cardinals have
donated a total of 2,558.4 lbs,
amounting to 5,102 items! This will
continue to support our Cardinal
Cupboard in helping our students
and local UIW community.
Congratulations to the three
schools on the right that have placed
in the Golden Harvest competition.
The rankings follow with the School
of Media and Design (6,960 pts);
School of Mathematics, Science, and
Engineering (6,620 pts); Dreeben
School of Education (2,810 pts);
School of Professional Studies (2,110

pts).

Follow to stay tuned on all of our event & updatesl .
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Student Government
Association wishes you
a wonderful holiday
break! Look out for our
digital Christmas card

that will be posted on
§ our socials:
Instagram: uiwsga
| Facebook: uiwsga
| TikTok: uiw sga
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